Iryna Smela

From: Jill Hargrove

Sent: September-26-17 2:41 PM

To: Ian Rea

Cc: Chris Holden

Subject: Fwd: Statement for CTV media inquiry
FYI.....

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Maureen MacCuish <MMACCUIS@regina.ca>

Date: September 26, 2017 at 2:38:27 PM CST

To: Jill Hargrove <JHARGROV@regina.ca>

Cc: Rob Court <RCOURT@regina.ca>, Jamie Lewis <JLEWIS@regina.ca>
Subject: Statement for CTV media inquiry

Hi, statements follows as revised. Communications will forward to the Mayor’s Office and keep you
posted on outcomes.

Thank you for your help in responding so quickly to this inquiry. It is much appreciated.

The following quote can be attributed to Jill Hargrove, Director, Facilities Management Services:

“The City of Regina has a comprehensive, corporate facilities master plan. A new police headquarters
is identified as a priority and is included in the City’s five-year capital plan, subject to budget
approval. There is no identified source of funding at this time and no implementation plan confirmed.

A determination on the STC building has not been made.”
Maureen MacCuish

A/Manager

Communications & Customer Experience Department

P:306.519.9108

F:306.777.6803

E: mmaccuis@regina.ca




